Solid Waste Advisory Board Meeting Minutes

February 21, 2019

Board members present: Charlotte Hebert, Phil Griffin, Kim Drake, Adam VonDette, and Audrey Bethel Also present: Jon Daley, Laura Buono

- Meeting begins with Audrey passing out draft of brochure about S.W.A.B. to be available at town meeting in all 3 communities in March. All board members contribute their thoughts and ideas to the draft and changes are noted.
- Laura says that she can have the brochures printed up at the town office in colored paper (hopefully a mix of blue and green!)
- Charlotte passes around the shopping bags she has sewn out of horse sweet grain feed bags! Phil and Audrey take one each to display at Town meeting as part of their table display.
- Kim says she will talk to the Legion about separating their cans again like they used to.
- Charlotte says she will try to make contact with Project Genesis to ask about whether or not they could do some volunteer hours collecting cans from the legion. (... Maybe even separating off tabs for dialysis?)
- Laura will talk to IT at Town Office to see if we can get email address set up for S.W.A. B. and then add that to the brochure

Audrey reports out that Marc Morgan in Lebanon cancelled the meeting with Luke to discuss possible plastics recycling partnership so there is going to be one more attempt to meet up in March, and if that doesn't start to move things forward, we will get back to the drawing board to think about other avenues for our plastics.

Charlotte has new email address: charlottehebert61@gmail.com

Next Meeting: Thursday, March 21, 7:30 am